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Report 

Induction Meeting with NSS Volunteers 

Date: 1-08-2024 

Time: 1:00 pm 

Venue: NSS Room     

                                                                                                              

On 1st August 2024, a meeting was held in the NSS Room where the newly appointed 

NSS Program Officers, Dr. Vikas Nathan and Ms. Chetna Negi, addressed the NSS 

volunteers. The session began with a warm welcome and an introduction to the officers, 

highlighting their professional achievements. Dr. Nathan spoke about his vision for enhancing 

NSS activities, fostering leadership, and collaborating with local communities for impactful 

initiatives. Ms. Negi emphasized empowering youth through innovative projects and 

campaigns addressing social and environmental issues. An interactive session followed, where 

volunteers shared ideas and discussed potential activities, including tree plantations, 

cleanliness drives, and health awareness programs. The meeting concluded with a vote of 

thanks, leaving the volunteers inspired and eager to work under the dynamic leadership of the 

new officers. A follow-up meeting was proposed to finalise plans for upcoming activities. 
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